
COMMUNITY UPDATE ANMORE, 
BELCARRA 

Trustee: Kerri Palmer Isaak  
KPalmerIsaak@sd43.bc.ca  February 14, 2025  

Please feel free to contact me by email or phone  

Kerri Palmer Isaak School Trustee Anmore Belcarra  KPalmerIsaak@sd43.bc.ca    
604-861-0521 

Invitation to Budget Presentations : 


Reminder to all Villagers, we welcome your attendance and participation in our annual 
budget meetings. Four presentations are held at the SD43 Board Office, Winslow Ave. 
We hear from all of our partner groups about their requests and feedback on the 
budget.  If you need more information please see the SD43 website. 


School District 43, 2025 - 2026 Budget Meetings  

Partner and Public Input 6:30 Tuesday February 18th 

Presentation of the Preliminary Budget 7:00 Tuesday April 15th 

Public Comment on Proposed Budget  6:30 Tuesday April 22 

Final Budget presentation 7:00 Tuesday April 29 


Please visit the SD43 website for information on the budget and the 
Superintendent’s update. The www.sd43.bc.ca  website is updated 

regularly and a great resource for families. 
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